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TO:  Cape Light Compact, D.P.U. 14-69 Service List  

FROM:  Sarah Bresolin, Hearing Officer 

RE:   Suspension of Procedural Schedule and Scheduling of Technical Session 

DATE:  July 22, 2014 

CC:   Mark D. Marini, Department Secretary 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Department of Public Utilities (“Department”) will hold a technical session on 

Wednesday, August 6, 2014, at 10:00 a.m.  The purpose of the technical session is to give 

Department staff an opportunity to discuss, with Cape Light Compact (“Compact”), 

recommendations to incorporate certain information received during discovery into the 

Compact’s Aggregation Plan (“Plan”).  Department staff will also discuss the possibility of 

reorganizing sections of the Plan.  

Due to the Department’s decision to hold a technical session, the Department is 

suspending the procedural schedule in D.P.U. 14-69 until further notice.  The Department will 

address additional scheduling in subsequent Hearing Officer memoranda. 

Please contact me at (617) 305-3599 with any questions regarding this matter.  

 


